From: I

Sent: 12 February 2021 16:22
To: Planning
Subject: Comment on planning application no. 2020/5168/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hello,

| recently moved into the Basement flat at 22 Conway Street (22a Conway Street). One of my neighbours just told
me about the planning application no. 2020/5168/P.

| never received any communication about it from Camden Council so | didn’t have a chance to comment before the
deadline.

But the application would affect me because it would block the already scant amount of daylight | get into my patio
in the basement, and my bedroom window. The proposed extension would be on the only side where there isn’t a
high building blocking the light. | get very little light in my bedroom as it is.

Having just bought the flat and moved in, | was planning to grow some nice plants in the patio, thinking that it would
give my neighbours upstairs around me a nicer view. But | doubt I'd be able to grown anything with the proposed
extension diminishing the light.

And it would intrude on my privacy as | believe they’d be able to see into my bedroom window.

Finally, this is a conservation area, and | don’t think the proposals are considerate of neighbours.

| would be very grateful if you will take my comments into consideration.

Best wishes,
Dr Melissa Bradshaw



